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July 28, 1979

:

Mr. Melvin W. First, Chairman
Harvard School of Public Health
Air Cleaning Laboratory
665 Huntington Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

Dear Mel:

In response to a letter from June Ling, Manager, Nuclear Codes,
dated June 8,1979, I have reviewed the draf t " Qualifications
of Field Testing Personnel for Nuclear Air and Gas Cleaning
Components and Systems," dated May 18, 1979 and I have no sub-
stantive comments to offer at this time.

Sincerely,

.,

-! 00b**
'Oohn T. Collins, Deputy Director*

TMI-2 Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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